
Street Captains/Volunteers 
 

The Board has recently started a new program to welcome new homeowners to 
our neighborhood.  As we notice that new owners have moved into their home, 
we will deliver a basket of goodies and a directory to welcome them.  
 
To help with this new program, the Board is asking any neighbor that sees a 
moving truck on your street to reach out to a Board member (Kay Hankus is 
creating the baskets) and let us know so that we may ‘welcome’ them.  We are 
seeking volunteers to help reach out to neighbors. The board would like to have 
one or two volunteers from each street to participate and represent their street on 
a volunteer team.  

 
Volunteer duties could include: Welcoming new homeowners, distributing 
association directories/informational flyers on their street, listening to any 
comments or concerns that homeowners mention to them and bringing them to 
the board’s attention so that a resolution may be found. Volunteers would also 
share with the board any issue pertaining to safety, beautification, etc. Volunteers 
might provide help in organizing the annual garage sale, sub picnic or other 
events.  

 
If you would like to help as volunteer for your street (Street captain), please 
contact us by sending your contact info via our website.  
 


